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ACC’s 2022/23–2024/25 Recommended Levy Rates
Pursuant to Section 331(4) of the Accident Compensation Act 2001
Thank you to those who participated in our recent levy consultation by providing submissions on our proposals.
Taking your feedback into consideration, we’ve made recommendations on levy rates and the other levy-related
matters included in the consultation to the Minister for ACC.
ACC’s recommendations are outlined on acc.co.nz/LevyResults alongside the original proposals and background
information.
The Minister will review this advice and make final recommendations to Cabinet before the end of the year.
Email further questions to: ShapeYourACC@acc.co.nz.
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